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Comments: To whom it may concern, closing the forests to snowmobiles is a bad idea. 

 The communities in towns in the Sierras need this option as a means of transportation as well as business

tourism.   Please do not do this up as it will significantly affect the communities and families in a negative way.  

Sincerely,

Brian Hinrichsen MS, PA

5104613730

BrainHinrichsenpa@gmail.com


